
 From: Bobby Trayanovski <Bobby.Trayanovski@cityofchicago.org> 

Sent: Tuesday, July 22, 2025 10:50 AM 

To: Steve Berlin <Steve.Berlin@cityofchicago.org> 

Cc: John Nootens <John.Nootens@cityofchicago.org>; Matthew Babich 

<Matthew.Babich@cityofchicago.org> 

Subject: Re: Quick Ethics Question – Cisco Elevate Chicago Event 

  

Good morning Steve, 

  

In accordance with the post-event reporting requirement, I am confirming that John Nootes and I, Bobby 

Trayanovski, attended the Cisco Elevate Chicago event on July 9, 2025, from 9:00 a.m. to 6:00 p.m. in our 

official capacities, at the invitation of the event sponsor, Cisco. 

  

The event was a complimentary, in-person gathering designed for IT professionals, featuring sessions on 

the latest advancements in AI, security, observability, next-generation Wi-Fi, and digital transformation. 

It also provided valuable opportunities to engage with Cisco experts and network with industry peers. 

The event included breakfast, lunch, and a rooftop networking. 

  

Please let me know if you require any additional details or documentation. 

  

Best regards, 

Bobby Trayanovski 

Information Security Manager 

 

8420 W. Bryn Mawr, Flr. 8  

Chicago, IL 60631 

Mobile: (312) 718-5770 

Email: Bobby.Trayanovski@cityofchicago.org 

Visit us at flychicago.com 

Contact us at aviation@flychicago.com 
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